Board Meeting of the Wedgewood Homeowners Association of Lake Forest
Meeting Location: Conference Call
January 28, 2016

President Webb Bassick called the meeting to order at 7:32p.m. Joining Webb in attendance
were Amanda Marijanovic, Mak Joshi, William Kaufman, and Roger Ferch constituting a proper
quorum.

The board then received the treasurer’s report from Amanda. All 2015 dues have been collected.
There was no further discussion of old or new business.

The next meeting will be held on April 21, 2016 at 7:30 pm at 1865 Wedgewood Court.

With no further business to discuss, the meeting was adjourned at approximately 7:38 pm.

Respectfully submitted,

Roger E. Ferch, Secretary



